
Subject: OIA 2025/12: Our OIA 2025/12 – Wage Subsidy Scheme, Treasury’s Long-term Insights
Briefing and Emergency Management Bill

Date: Sunday, 31 August 2025 at 12:55:48 AM New Zealand Standard Time
From: Wendy McGuinness
To: ministerial.services@treasury.govt.nz
CC:
A2achments: 20250830 McGuinness InsYtute OIA 202512 to Treasury .pdf

Good morning,
 
Please find aUached our OIA request.
 
Many thanks, Wendy
 
PS: Sarah – you may like to let Iain know that the OIA has been sent (also aUached). Thank you
again.
 
Wendy McGuinness
Chief ExecuYve
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